
 

 

 

 

 

August 21, 2023, 

Dear Editor / Head of Department,                            

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 
CLOSURE OF MOE OFFICES DUE TO MALFUNCTING AC 

 
The head offices of the Ministry of Education, #5 St. Vincent Street, POS will be closed today, 
Monday August 21, 2023, due to the malfunctioning AC Unit. 
 
Our facilities team is already working to resolve the problem.  All services are therefore 
suspended for today.  
 
Our offices are expected to resume normal operations tomorrow, Tuesday August 22, 2023 at 
8:00am. 
 
Any inconvenience experienced is regretted.  
  

-END- 
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